
We have had another busy week in school.  The 
weather has been very changeable, with sun one day 
and a temperature of only 9 degrees inside the next 
day. 

 

 

 

 

 

We did a mini-project on chocolate. 

We learnt a lot about chocolate, but our favourite part 
was the chocolate tasting! 

We learnt that the biggest chocolate bar in the world 
was 4m x4mx15cm.  We used paper to show how big it 
was.  

 

We learnt about France.  
The activities included 
putting the French flag 

on our den and painting 
images of the Eiffel 

Tower. 

We tried to do the Jo 
Wicks workout every 
morning.  We are 
getting really good at it 
now! 


